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By email 
 
5 March 2014 
 
Re: Incinerator Study 
 
Thank you for your email of 5 February 2014, in which you asked to see 
correspondence in connection with the postponement of an incinerator study. 

 
Your email has been handled as a request for information under the Environmental 
Information Regulations (the Regulations). 
 
You asked:   
 
Please provide all correspondence in connection with the postponement of the 
incinerator study detailed in the below link 

 
http://www.airqualitynews.com/2014/02/03/cover-up-claim-as-incinerator-study-
postponed/  

 
a) between PHE and the researchers carrying out the study. 
 

b) between PHE and any other government department or government body. 

 
Please find attached all relevant correspondence held by PHE.  Please note that 
pursuant to regulation 13 of the EIR some personal information has been redacted.  
Some information has also been withheld under regulation 12(4)(d) as it relates to 
unfinished documents.  Other information has been redacted because it does not fall 
within the scope of the request.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the information that has been supplied to you, 
please refer them to me in the first instance.  If you are dissatisfied with this 
response and would like to request an internal review, then please contact Mr 
George Stafford at the address above or by emailing complaints@phe.gov.uk. 

 
Please note that you have the right to an independent review by the Information 
Commissioner’s Office if a complaint cannot be resolved through the PHE 
complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner’s Office can be contacted by 
writing to Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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